
Notice of Intention to Enact  
Brampton Stormwater Charge By-law 

 
Take notice that at its electronic Meeting on Wednesday, May 27, 2020, at 1:00 p.m., 
City Council will consider, among other items: 
 
A by-law to administer the Brampton Stormwater Charge, as authorized for 
commencement in 2020 by Brampton City Council at its June 12, 2019 meeting. 
 
The by-law will effect commencement of charges, and lay out details of administration, 
billing, collection, and dispute resolution. 
 
In consideration of the current COVID-19 public health orders restricting public 
gatherings and requirements for physical distancing between persons, in-person 
attendance at this meeting will be limited to Members of Council and essential City staff 
only. 
 
Anyone interested in addressing City Council at this Meeting may file a written 
submission by email to the City Clerk at cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca, by 4:30 p.m. on 
Tuesday, May 26, 2020. 
 
A copy of the proposed By-law is available from the City Clerk’s Office, or may be viewed 
on the City’s website www.brampton.ca, as of Friday, May 22, 2020. 
 
In the event that City Council chooses to refer or defer consideration of this matter, no 
further public notice will be given. 
 
Dated: May 15, 2020. 
 
P. Fay, City Clerk 
2 Wellington St. W., Brampton, ON L6Y 4R2 
905 874-2178 (voice), TTY: 905.874.2130, 905 874-2119 (fax), 
cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca  

 

 

 

Public Notice 
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